
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

 

 

Next Club Meeting: 

 
 
Nov 2, 2017, 7:30pm 

 

Where: EL Jimador 

 
Come early if you want 

to eat. 
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From the President’s Hangar 

   
The weather has cooled off and the 
flying event schedule is winding 
down for 2017, and Halloween is 
right around the corner!  There are a 
few events left so go if you can.  
 First things first, we will hold 
our November meeting at a new 
location and see how it goes. It will 
be at "El Jimador" Mexican 
restaurant behind Dunkin Donuts 
on Lawrence Circle, Rocky Mount. 
We have the meeting room reserved 
from 6:30 pm till 9:30pm.  The 
meeting will start at 7:30 pm. Hope 
to see you there and come to eat!  
  We will have nominations for 
Member of the Year at the meeting, 
so be thinking about that. Next 
month we will vote on MOTY.  
 I am writing this after a Great 
"Warbird Event" on Saturday with 42 
registered pilots and a lot of flying, 
not to mention some Great food! 
Thanks to everyone who helped with 
the work to put this on, it was a great 
team effort! Thanks to all who came 
out and supported us as well. 
 The West Mount Ruritan 
clubhouse is reserved for our 
Christmas Party on December 9th, 
so mark that Saturday night on your 
calendar. It's always a great time of 
fellowship and fun! 
 AMA renewals are due for 
most of us so get this done and 
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Jimmy will be accepting club dues 
for 2018 from now till December 
31st, and beyond, but let's get those 
dues paid ASAP! Checks are 
preferred made out to Tarheel R/C 
Flyers, but cash will do also, in an 
envelope with your name on it. 
Thanks. Also let Jimmy know of any 
changes to your information on the 
roster. 
 Our web page and what we 
want to do with it moving forward 
needs to be discussed before 
renewal time comes up next year, so 
we need to discuss that in the near 
future. 
 Please welcome our newest 
member Ken Helms to our club, we 
need to get him flying right away!! 
Welcome Ken! 
 Piedmont Aeromodelers has 
a Warbird Event this Saturday 
November 4th that did not get 
published, it's for any size warbird, at 
exit 58 on I-95, Wade, N.C.  I'm 
going, it will be FUN! 
 That's all for now, 
Wheels down for landing! 

Mark Farmer 

 
 

 

 

 
 

  

President Mark Farmer 
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Tarheel R/C Flyers Club Meeting 

Minutes October 2017 

The Tarheel R/C Flyers met at 
Golden Coral on October 5, 2017. 
President Mark Farmer called the 
meeting to order at 7:30 pm. There 
were seventeen members and one 
guest present.   

Mark introduced our guest and 
asked about the welfare of the 
membership. Ray Owen reported 
that John Asbell was facing knee 
surgery.  

Minutes – September 2017 

minutes were read by Kenny 

Kicklighter.  Motion to accept 

Minutes made by Mike Jablonski, 

and second by Greg Williams, 

motion passed. 

Treasurers Report- Jimmy Morgan 

gave the Treasurer’s report for 

September and October.  

Safety – Greg Williams said there 

were no safety issues to report and 

the members were doing a good 

job on safety.  

 

Field Report – A. B. Gentry 

reported that the Flying Field 

security light had been replaced. 

 
Newsletter – Dave Chewing 

reported that there are no problems 

with distribution of the Newsletter. 

Dave also mentioned that he would 

put member’s items of interest in 

the Newslette as he received them.   

 

Recent Events- 

 

Meeting Minutes - October, 2017 

 

• Kinston saw 48 pilots registered. 

It was a good event. 

• LaGrange had 47 pilots with 8 

Tarheel R/C Flyers attending. 

• Fly for Tots was a very 

successful event with a 

significant amount raised for 

Victory Junction Youth Camp. 

 

Business-  

• Club Warbird event plans 

discussed. Work day to be 

held on Friday before event. 

• Sanction for Spring Event has 

been issued. 

• November Club meeting to be 

moved to El Jimador 

Restaurant. 

• Motion to increase annual 

club dues from sixty dollars to 

one hundred dollars by way 

of By Laws change brought to 

the floor by Mark Farmer. 

Motion passed fourteen “for” 

two “against”. By Laws 

change approved. 

•    

Motion to adjourn made by Mike 
Jablonski second by Chuck Megan. 
Motion passed. 
  
Respectfully submitted, Kenny 

Kicklighter 

 
 

 

Secretary  
Kenny Kicklighter 
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   VP Greg Williams 

 
 
 

                                                                          
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
           
 
 
 

      
  

   Safety and notes from the VP    

 

Field Report  

 Hello to everyone  
  
 With all the nice weather recently, the field is being used quite a  
 bit, that is a good thing. Everything is in nice shape as far as the  
 field goes, there are a few things that need to be done, like some 
dirt needs to be hauled in and put in the drive ways, before the 
winter, to stop some of the erosion.  

 

Reminding all members that the Tarheel RC Flyers 
now have a presence on Facebook. Join in the 
conversation. 
https://www.facebook.com/Tarheelrcflyers/ 
 
Please let Jimmie Morgan or me know of any 
contact information changes. 
 
PLEASE NOTE THE MEETING LOCATION 
CHANGE 

Field Marshall A.B. Gentry 

   
 No safety report this month 
 
                                                                                                                                    
 VPSO, Greg Williams  
 

 
   
 

 

 

 

 

 

From the Editor                          

 
 
 
 

Newsletter Editor 
Dave Chewning 

 

 

https://www.facebook.com/Tarheelrcflyers/
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                                                           Coming Events   

 
 
 
11/4/17—Wade NC, Warbird Fly-In, Any size, any power. Piedmont Aeromodelers. Exit 58 on I-95 

 
11/3/2017 - 11/5/2017 -- Farmville, NC (A) EAST COAST F5J FESTIVAL. Site: Dess Club Field. Oleg 
Golovidov CD PH: Email: oleg.golovidov@gmail.com. Visit: downeastsoaringsociety.com. Sanction 
#17/2004. Events; 464 (O). Inaugural F5J event, the first one on the East Coast! All pilots of all levels 
are welcome to try this new and exciting soaring class that is taking over the USA and growing quickly. 
Lunch provided on Sat/Sun at a cost. Join us for this fun soaring event. Sponsor: DOWN EAST 
SOARING SOCIETY 
 
11/10/2017 - 11/12/2017 -- Knightdale, NC (C) 2017 FALL PULL FEST. Site: Rc Helis Only Flying Field. 
Rick Stowers CD PH: 580-380-8522 Email: rickthewebguy@gmail.com. Visit: rchelisonly.com. Sanction 
#17/1922. Landing fee $20 for pilots. Spectators are welcome at no charge. Non-stop flying all day and 
night with a light tower and spotlights. Primitive camping and RV parking. Sponsor: RC HELI'S ONLY                  

mailto:oleg.golovidov@gmail.com
http://downeastsoaringsociety.com/
mailto:rickthewebguy@gmail.com
http://rchelisonly.com/

